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State Board of Accountancy—Professional Corporations�—HB 2124

HB 2124 removes a limitation placed on professional corporations in the law and instead 
permits a professional corporation to be in partnership with one or more corporations or 
individuals and be registered with the State Board of Accountancy.  Under the prior law, a 
professional corporation in partnership with one or more corporations or individuals could 
not be registered with the Board as a partnership unless it was registered prior to January 
1, 2007. HB 2124




